
      South Bound Brook School District 
              ONE SCHOOL, ONE COMMUNITY 

District Office 
        122 Elizabeth Street 

                     South Bound Brook, NJ 08880 
(732) 356-0018 

                                                              Fax (732) 356-0621 
 

 

September 1, 2020 

 

Dear Families, 

 

We are so excited to welcome you back! 

 

The first day of school will be on Wednesday, September 9.   

 

Group A learners will attend school in person on Monday and Wednesday.  

They will attend their class virtually Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday. 

Group B learners will attend school on Tuesday and Thursday. 

They will attend their class virtually every Monday, Wednesday and Friday. 

 

Our remote learners will attend their classroom virtually every day.  Please 

remember that a school day is four hours long.  In order to be considered 

present, your child must be logged into their classroom for the full four 

hours. 

 

The following are the school hours: 

 

PreK and Kindergarten AM 8:30-10:30 

PreK and Kindergarten PM   11:30-1:30 

 

Grades 1-4    8:30-12:30 

Grades 5-8    9:08 - 1:08 

 

Please note the entry doors below: 

 

Entry  

Matthew Leonaggeo 

Business Administrator/ 

Board Secretary 

 

Lorise Goeke, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 

 



Entry F - Elizabeth Street Main Doors -Grade Pre-Kindergarten and 

Kindergarten 

Entry E- Elementary Left Side Doors - Grades 1 and 2 

Entry G- Elementary Right Side Doors - Grades 3 and 4 

Entry A- Madison Street Main Doors - Grades 5 and 6 

Entry H- Middle School Right Side Doors - Grades 7 and 8 

 

 

Exit 

● PreKindergarten will exit at 10:30 from Entry G- Elementary Right 

Side Doors 

● PreKindergarten will exit at 1:30 from Entry G- Elementary Right 

Side Doors 

● Grade K will exit at 10:30 from Entry F - Elizabeth St. Main Doors 

● Grade K will exit at 1:30 from Entry F-Elizabeth St. Main Doors 

● Grade 1 will exit at 12:30 from the All Purpose Room 

● Grade 2 will exit at 12:30 from Entry E - Elementary Left Side Doors 

● Grade 3 and 4 will exit at 12:30 from Entry G -Elementary Right Side 

Doors 

● Grade 5 and 6 will exit at 1:08 from Entry A-Madison Street Main 

Doors 

● Grade 7 and Grade 8 will exit at 1:08 from Entry H-Middle School 

Right Side  

 

Most importantly for this year, we will be asking parents to fill out a health 

screening form in Genesis.  You will find the form in the Parent Portal. 

 

If your child is not feeling well, it is more important than ever to keep your 

child home if they are sick.  This will help keep our school community safe 

and healthy.  If your child does come to school and is sent home, it is very 

important that someone be available to pick up the student immediately. 

 

Mr. Leonaggeo has sent out a detailed letter regarding our meal distribution.  

As a reminder, our meal distribution schedule is as follows: 

 

 

Group Pickup Location Day/Time 



Kindergarten 

In Person 

Meals distributed at 

classroom upon 

dismissal 

Monday-Friday 

(1st Session): 10:30 AM 

(2nd Session): 1:30 PM 

1st-4th Grade 

In Person Group A (M/W) 

Meals distributed at 

classroom upon 

dismissal 

Monday & Wednesday 

12:30 PM 

1st-4th Grade 

In Person Group B (T/Th) 

Meals distributed at 

classroom upon 

dismissal 

Tuesday & Thursday 

12:30 PM 

5th-8th Grade 

In Person Group A (M/W) 

Meals distributed at 

classroom upon 

dismissal 

Monday & Wednesday 

1:08 PM 

5th-8th Grade 

In Person Group B (T/Th) 

Meals distributed at 

classroom upon 

dismissal 

Tuesday & Thursday 

1:08 PM 

All Fully Remote 

Participants  

Meals distributed at 

Multipurpose room 

exterior door (side 

of building). This 

door can be 

accessed via both 

the Elizabeth St. 

and Madison St. 

Parking lots 

Monday & Wednesday 

1:00 PM - 2:15 PM 

 

 

To keep everyone safe, and remain in compliance with current regulations, 

our Back to School Night will be held virtually this year. 

 

Looking forward to a wonderful year of learning! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 



 

 

Dr. Lorise A. Goeke 

Superintendent/Principal 


